7/30/2001 3:37:11 PM

FW: H. 3117
as information
----- Original Message-----
From: Erwin, Rachel D.
Sent: Friday, July 27,2001 03:11 PM
To: Caldwell, John H.; Kelley, Michael W.; Coleman, Richard I.; Amos, Anna J.; Glassmeyer, George S.; Valenta, Jr., Frank L.; Langehans,
Wolfgang P.
Cc: Lake, Steven W.; Doerring, Lora Lee; Gaulden, Sidney L.; Leaks, Zenda; McWhorter, Laurence

Subject: H. 3117

Mark Sweatman of the Governor's Office has advised me the Governor has a signing date set for this bill on August 9th at
1:00. This is the bill the counties wanted that will require DMV to once again suspend the driver's license and registration
for individuals who fail to pay their personal property tax on their motor vehicle. It also has provisions in it regarding
noncustodial arrest for DUS charges related to this suspension. And the bill also makes provisions for this charge to be
dismissed if the individual produces proof at court that the taxes have been paid.

Finally, the bill also has provisions to allow DMV to recover the cost of doing the reinstatement. A copy of this bill is
attached.


mailto:Caldwell,%2520John%2520H.
mailto:Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us
mailto:Phelps_AnnieL@scdps.state.sc.us
mailto:Wicker_AnneB@scdps.state.sc.us
mailto:Patterson_HattieC@scdps.state.sc.us

